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April 24, 2020 

 

 

To Whom it May Concern: 

 

It is with great pleasure that I recommend Jacquelyn Sarowatz for a teaching position. I have 

known Jacquelyn for four months and have worked with her for the recent two months. 

Jacquelyn came to our classroom one week before our school went to E-Learning due to the 

world pandemic. One week was all the time Jacquelyn had to make face to face connections with 

the students in our classroom but transitioning to E-Learning did not phase her from continuing 

to make connections with every student. Lesson planning, Zoom meeting calls, and messaging 

with students was top priority with Jacquelyn. 

While gearing up for on-line learning, Jacquelyn did not hold back. She took the reins for 

teaching government to 52 fifth grade students. Having a creative wit about her, Jacquelyn 

constructed engaging and meaningful lessons in which the students used different types of 

technology to learn about the three branches of government and the Constitution. After only two 

weeks on the job with E-Learning, Jacquelyn received an email from a parent who was so 

thankful for the thoughtful lessons which captured her son’s attention and ease of logging on to 

each assignment. After returning from our school spring break, Jacquelyn taught Poetry. 

Showing off her theatrical skills to keep the students in check, one of her video lessons teaching 

genres of poetry ended with a poem in which Jacquelyn rapped. Just another way Jacquelyn 

continued to connect with 10 and 11year olds.   

Jacquelyn Sarowatz would make a great addition to your faculty. If you have any further 

questions, please email me at arhartman@avon-schools.org, or I can be reached at 317-439-

0888. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Amy R. Hartman 
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